Office of the Vice-Chancellor for Administration

University of the Philippines Baguio

Governor Pack Road, Baguio City, 2600
Telephone: (074) 446-9973. (074) 442-3484.
Email: bac.upbaguio@up.edu.ph

POSTING CERTIFICATION

This is to certify that the University of the Philippines Baguio has posted its
Procurement Monitoring Report 15t Semester (January-June) for FY 2022 on its
agency website and can be accessed through the link: hifps./web.upb.edu.ph/
transparency-charter or a conspicuous place within the premises of the Procuring Entity,

due to absence of an agency website.

This certification is being issued in compliance with GPPB Resolution No. 11-2020,
this 4" day of July 2022.

RODOLFO T. AT, JR.
Head, UP Baguio BAC Secretariat



